QHHS 2020

ORIENTATION EVENT

Year 7 orientation at QHHS will be a little different this
year. To keep everyone as safe as possible, we will be
assigning each of our partner schools a specific date
and time to access the uniform shop, purchase book
packs and make payments to our office. We ask that
families adhere to these times, respect social
distancing and remain on the school's grounds no
longer than necessary.

A video from the principal and year advisers will soon
be available on the school website and Facebook,
welcoming new families to the school. This will provide
families with valuable information to prepare for 2021.
Information packs will be distributed to our partner
schools in Week 6 — you can also collect a copy from
the office during your assigned afternoon session.
We appreciate your patience and understanding.

e Quakers Hill East PS - Monday 23 Nov (5-6:30pm)

e Hambledon PS - Tuesday 24 Nov (5-6:30pm)

e Barnier PS — Wednesday 25 Nov (5-6:30pm)

e Marayong Heights PS — Thursday 26 Nov (5-
6:15pm)

e Quakers Hill PS - Thursday 26 Nov (6:15-7:15pm)

The office can be accessed for payments from 23 Nov -
11 Dec. Families from other schools can access the
uniform shop during its usual opening hours:

e Every Monday until 14 Dec (8:10-9:30am)

e Thursday 17 Dec 2020 (9-1lam)

The uniform shop will also be open for the following
special hours in 2021:
* Wednesday 13 Jan, Thursday 14 Jan, Tuesday 19 Jan,
Monday 25 Jan, Wed 27 Jan (9am-12pm)
e Thursday 28 Jan, Friday 29 Jan (2-4pm)

For more information:
e Call 02 9837 1533

* Or visit quakershil-h.schools.nsw.gov.au



